
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

                Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte           Vice-Principal:  Mrs. L. McBride  
 

      Home Bulletin - December 17, 2015 
 
Principal’s message… 
In our hurried lives, it is more important than ever to make time to appreciate all the good 
things in our lives, and to be thankful. Often it is the little things that make a difference in the 
lives of others; a smile, kind words, gestures or helping hand.   Throughout this fall, there have 
been so many occasions when thoughtfulness, caring and generosity have been openly 
expressed by adults, students and parents. When I visit the classrooms, I see children 
demonstrating a genuine desire to do well, working hard and enjoying the learning. Teachers 
are constantly collaborating and creating exciting lessons that engage the students. I would 
like to thank everyone for their hard work and dedication.  We are busy preparing for our 
Healthy Living Expo that will be held in our gym on January 28th from 5:30 – 7:00 pm.  We look 
forward to seeing you all there! 
 
We would like to wish our two lovely secretaries, Ms. Maters and Mrs. Soltysik a very happy 
retirement!  Best Wishes also to Ms. Ossea as she welcomes her new baby.  My wish for you 
all is that you relax, enjoy and celebrate the season with loved ones.  For those of you 
traveling; may you experience safe passage and return rejuvenated.  May the spirit of 
Christmas remain with us all throughout the year. 
 
The last day of school before winter break is tomorrow December 18th, 2015. 
 
2016  Upcoming calendar dates to note:  
January 4  Welcome back to school! 
January 28  Healthy Living Expo 5:30 – 7:00 pm 
February 8  Family Day (school not in session) 
February 19  Non Instructional Day (school not in session) 
March 10  Early Dismissal 1:27 pm 
March 14 – 28 Spring and Easter Break 
March 29   Welcome back to school!  
 
It’s time to register for Kindergarten! 
Children who will turn 5 before January 1, 2017 are eligible to begin school in September, 
2016.  Registration begins on Monday, January 18, 2016. 
 

 
The staff at Cindrich would like to wish the community a 
wonderful Winter Break.  Take the time to be with family and 
friends!  
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